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General Veterinarian Course 

Istanbul (TUR), 4-5 May 2019 

 

The Turkish Equestrian Federation and the FEI Veterinary Department are pleased to 

invite you to the General Veterinarian Course to be held in Istanbul on 4-5 May 2019. 

The course will be confirmed after the closing date of registration if a sufficient 

number of participants has registered. The course will be carried out in English.   

 

Location TBC  
 

Course Director     Dr Taskin Özdemir 
 

Deadline for Registration   4 April 2019  
 
Attendance  Maximum 25 participants 

  
Enquiries  Kristal Karakus  

  Email: kristalkarakus@binicilik.org.tr     
 
Registration   Mrs Anne Saez, FEI Veterinary Department 

  Email: anne.saez@fei.org  
 

  Kristal Karakus  
  Email: kristalkarakus@binicilik.org.tr     

  
Participation Fee  EUR 250, payable cash on arrival. The 

participation fee covers the course material, 
coffee breaks and lunch.  

 
Course Programme   The finalised course timetable and programme 

will be communicated after the closing date of 

registration. 
  

Transport & Accommodation      Participants will be responsible for their own 
transport, accommodation and meal costs that 
are not included in the programme. They are 

advised to wait for the FEI Veterinary 
Department’s confirmation before making their 

travel arrangements.  
 
Partner Hotel  TBC 
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The course is suitable for: 

 
 Permitted Treating Veterinarians seeking promotion to Official Veterinarian status (incl. Endurance 2*). 
 Current Official Veterinarians, Testing Veterinarians, Endurance Official Veterinarians (2*, 3*, 4*) and 

Endurance Veterinary Treatment Officials (2*, 3*, 4*) seeking to maintain their status. 
 Treating and Team Veterinarians who are involved in providing treatments to horses at FEI events. 

 

The above information serves as an official invitation 

 


